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INFORMATION RELEASE 12/19/13
ONE PERSON SHOT DURING HOME ROBBERY

Just after 6 p.m. on Wednesday 12-18-13 the Solano County Sheriff’s Office received a 911 call from
a resident on Poplar Rd in the unincorporated area of Vacaville. The caller told dispatch that four men
had forced their way into the home and that one of the occupants had been shot. Deputies arrived in the
area and were assisted by the Vacaville Police Department as they established a perimeter and made
contact with the residents.

Once inside the residence deputies discovered one male subject had been shot multiple times and two
other people had been beaten, possibly with a firearm. Deputies immediately cleared the residence and
requested medical assistance for the injured subjects. Deputies conducted an extensive area check for
possible suspects but did not locate any.

Deputies determined that five adults were at the residence, four residents and one visitor, when four
adult male suspects forced their way inside the residence through the front door. The suspects then
bound all five victims and began demanding items from the victims. After shooting the one victim and
beating the other two in an attempt to get property, the suspects removed items from the residence and
fled.

The four suspects were described as two white male adults and two black male adults, all about 6 feet
tall, wearing black ski masks, black gloves, and each armed with a handgun. The suspect vehicle seen
fleeing the area was described as a late 1990’s or early 2000’s silver Toyota Camry.

After the suspects left the residence one of the victims managed to get free and call for assistance.

The victim who sustained multiple gunshot wounds was transported to a local hospital and was last
known to be listed in stable condition. The victims that were beaten by the suspects were treated at the
scene for their injuries.

Anyone with information regarding this crime or thinks they may have seen something in the area
around this time is asked to call the Solano County Sheriff’s Office at (707)421-7090.
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